

February 24, 2011

Barry Brooks National Center for Environmental Health 4770 Buford Highway, MS F-60 Atlanta, GA 30341

Re: Letter of Intent to Apply to the Healthy Homes and Lead Poisoning Prevention Program

Dear Mr. Brooks:

Please accept this correspondence as evidence of the City of Austin's intent to apply for a grant under the Healthy Homes and Lead Poisoning Prevention Program.

Should you have any questions, please contact Kimberly Freeman by email at kimberly freemania ci austin 18.05 or by telephone at 512-974-3162.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Spencer, Director

Neighborhood Housing and Community Development